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As dental assistants have worked hard, and spent thousands of dollars and hours 

preparing for these crucial exams, to be CDA AND EFDA certified, this bill will drive 

the dental assistants to get less pay if the bill passes. As for the work we do, I feel we 

are already underpaid. With that being said, there will be another significant drop in 

dental assistants if this bill passes.  

 


